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SUBJECT: Preparation and Levelling of Localized Reading materials for CAR-IRI Grade 8

1,

To ensure a successful implementation of the Division Reading Remediation Program using the CAR-
IRl and CAR-Ritual, the Schools Division Office will conduct a training workshop of Grade 8 English
teachers on November 15 to 17 at the Adivay Conference Hall,

The participants in this training are Grade 8 English teachers who are designated as reading
teachers and who are implementing the Reading Remediation Program in the secondary
levels of the different districts. There should only be one participant per school from all the
secondary schools,

3. Atthe end of the three-day workshop training, the participants shall have:
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1. identified localized reading materials for Grade 8 learners:

2. levelled the identified reading materials for Grade 8 learners; and

3. finalized the reading materials for Grade 8 learners in the implementation of the
CAR-IRI Reading Remediation Program.

Transportation and other incidental expenses of participants shall be charged to local/school funds
while lunch shall be borne by the MOOE-HRTD fund of the schools division.

Participants are advised to bring their lap top computer, Curriculum Guide, and Teachers Guide for
reference during the workshop/s.

In line with the conduct of the training, a planning meeting for all the trainers shall be conducted on
November 9 at the Adivay Hall of the Schools Division Office.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
MARIE CAJOLYN B. VERANO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent




